
August 31, 2015

Brent Scully
Owner
Scully Construction
PO Box 132
College Place, WA  99324-0132

Site Name: ABADIE STREET MINI 
STORAGE
Location: 1150 ABADIE ST
City: Walla Walla  County: Walla 
Walla
Permit No: WAR010616

REMINDER:  Reapply for the Construction Stormwater General Permit

Dear Brent Scully:

On April 1, 2015, Ecology mailed a letter reminding all Construction Stormwater General 
Permit (CSWGP) holders that it is time to reapply.  The deadline of July 3, 2015 has 
passed.  You are receiving this letter because our records show you have either not 
reapplied, or you have not completed the reapplication process.  An instruction page for the 
online application process is enclosed for your convenience.

Bill Moore, P.E., Manager
Program Development Services Section
Water Quality Program

Enclosure

If you plan to terminate your permit, or have already submitted a Notice of Termination 
(NOT), please be aware that terminations are subject to Ecology approval and must meet 
Special Condition S10 in the CSWGP.

Please visit the CSWGP webpage for more information:  
http://www.ecy.wa.gov/programs/wq/stormwater/construction/index.html.

If you have CSWGP questions, please contact Amy Moon at amy.moon@ecy.wa.gov or 
(360) 407-6467.  Please direct online application questions to WQWebPortal@ecy.wa.gov, 
or (800) 633-6193/option 3, or (360) 407-7097 (Olympia Area).

Sincerely,


